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08/02/2019  13:05:302019/0214/P SUPC John Myers I support the application, however the bricks should be yellow stock bricks to match other properties, not red 

as stated on one document. The window should be timber with lambs tongue glazing bars and the sashes 

should be unhorned. The metal roll-down shutters currently on the shop below the proposed extension are 

very unsightly and inappropriate for a listed building. They should be removed. I do not know if the original 

consent for them (if any) specified a time limit.
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